
Wass Helen

From: Olu Adetokunbo <Olujuwon.Adetokunbo@food.gov.uk>

Sent: 15 October 2018 11:02

To: Wass Helen

Subject: FW: Waste management development - environmental impact assessment

Dear Ms Wass, 
 
Thank you for your email. 
 
The Agency responded with comments on the 12 March 2018. 
 
Olu Adetokunbo |  Corporate  Support unit | Food Standards Agency | Clive House | 70 Petty 
France | London SW1H 9EX | T: 020-7276 8534 | GTN: 3533 8534  |  E: 
olujuwon.adetokunbo@food.gov.uk 
 
 
 

From: Ian Smith <Ian.Smith@food.gov.uk> 

Date: 12 Mar 2018 09:38 

Subject: Waste management development - environmental impact assessment 

To: Wass.Helen@cambridgeshire.gov.uk 

Cc: Mark Willis <Mark.Willis@food.gov.uk> 

Dear Helen, 
  
The Town and Country Planning (Environmental Impact Assessment) Regulations 2017 – 
Regulation 15 request for a scoping opinion 

Planning application no. H/5002/18/CW – Proposed biomass energy from waste and waste water 
evaporation plants 

  
Thank you for sending the above application seeking full planning permission for the construction 
of a Biomass CHP and Waste Water Treatment Plant which was submitted to Cambridge County 
Council (CCC) in January 2018. 
  
The Food Standards Agency has considered the application in terms of estimated deposition 
rates from air emissions on surrounding farmland.  As long as the estimated deposition rates can 
be verified by monitoring, the impact on surrounding farmland should be negligible. 
  
Best regards 

Ian 

  
  
  
Ian Smith 

Chemical Contaminants and Residues 

Food Policy 

Food Standards Agency 

Ian.smith@food.gov.uk 

07773 644330 
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